
Mr. James Jogessar
James is working as a Pharmacy Manager at the Church of Scotland 
Hospital, Tugela Ferry in KwaZulu-Natal with 14 different attached 
clinics.

On FPD and their presentation on the course he says: “FPD was 
extremely efficient in their services, helpful, courteous, happy, and 
with pleasant attitudes all round. The contact persons (Susan & 
Lucy), the presenters at the various seminars in Durban, the co-ordi-
nators, the assessors, were all pleasant and approachable, while 
being firm. The various speakers were all very knowledgeable and 
able to teach their section very well in an understandable manner.” 
“I look forward for many more such programmes. A revision of what 
we were exposed to would be most useful.”

“The course has been a major benefit in knowing myself, the 
different needs, and different management styles that can be 
utilised.”
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